
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   

Ref: 2022.09 Request Date: 01.04.2022 
 

 
Response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 
 
I'm emailing you to request freedom of information answering the following questions: 
 
What road victims support services do you offer? 
Who provides your road victims support services? 
Who is eligible for road victim support? 
What number/percentage of road victims receive road victims support? 
What number/percentage of road victims do not take up an offer of road victims support? 
 
 
Response 
 
I can confirm that we hold some information that you have requested. 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner commissions the services of the Victim Help Centre which provides support 
to all victims. Details of the commissioned services can be found on our website. 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner contributed towards “Brake”, details of the contribution made can be 
found on our website. 
 
I suggest that you contact North Wales Police who may be able to provide you with more information.  
 
Section 1 and 16 of the FOIA Act 2000. 
 
This information has been provided in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and 
is correct as at 05.04.2022 

 

https://www.northwales-pcc.gov.uk/en/Information/Our-Commissioned-Services-2021.aspx
https://www.northwales-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Information/Publication-Scheme/How-we-make-decisions/Decisions-2020/DM.2020.16.pdf

